Pre-school Acceptance Letter

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, ZIP Code]

[Email Address]

[Phone Number]

[Date]

[Recipient's Name]

[Preschool Name]

[Preschool Address]

[City, State, ZIP Code]

Subject: Acceptance Letter to [Preschool Name]

Dear [Recipient's Name],

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to express my sincere gratitude and excitement upon
receiving the news of my child's acceptance to [Preschool Name]. We are thrilled that our child has
been given the opportunity to join your esteemed preschool for the upcoming academic year.
[Child's Full Name] is an inquisitive and eager learner, and we believe that [Preschool Name]'s
well-rounded and nurturing environment will be the perfect place for fostering their development and
preparing them for their educational journey. We were impressed by the school's commitment to
providing a stimulating and supportive atmosphere that encourages each child's social, emotional,
and cognitive growth.

As parents, we are eager to work collaboratively with the dedicated faculty and staff at [Preschool
Name] to ensure [Child's Name] receives the best possible education and experiences. We are
confident that under your guidance, our child will flourish academically and personally.

Please let us know about any further steps or documentation required for enrollment. Additionally,

we would be grateful if you could provide us with details about orientation sessions or any other



preparations necessary for the start of the academic year.

Once again, we extend our heartfelt appreciation for offering [Child's Name] a place at [Preschool
Name]. We look forward to becoming an active part of the [Preschool Name] community and
witnessing the growth and development of our child in this nurturing environment.

Thank you for considering our application. We eagerly anticipate the start of the new academic year
and the beginning of this wonderful educational journey with [Preschool Name].

Kind regards,

[Your Name] (Parent/Guardian of [Child's Name])



